
 
 

Student Services Division 

F. No. - AUD/4-1/2022-23/Admission  
Dated: 23/10/2022 

 

 
Sub:  Postponement of Second Merit List for Undergraduate (UG) Programmes 
(Academic Year 2022-2023) 
 

As notified in the First merit list announced on 18th October 2022, the dates of 
physical document verification are liable to change.  
 
This is to inform all the applicants who have applied at Dr. B.R. Ambedkar 
University Delhi that the Second merit list which was to be announced on 26th 
October 2022 has been postponed till further orders due to holidays on the 
occasion of Diwali and bank reconciliation of admissions granted from the first 
merit list. 
 
Applicants are requested to look out for the fresh dates for the Second merit list 
at the university website regularly.  
 
(Copy and paste the below link in the browser for latest updates – 
https://aud.ac.in/admissions/ug_admissions/2022) 

 
         -SD- 

 Dean, Student Services 
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